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Active Shooter/ Medical Emergency Course Reminder 

 

This bulletin serves as an reminder to all persons currently holding an active F-58 (Fire Safety 
Director) or F-59 (EAP Director) who have not yet completed the 4-hour active shooter/ medical 
emergency course. 

As of September 4, 2017 the FDNY High-Rise Unit has begun inspections and issuing 
violations to building management employing personnel that have not completed the course 
and received the new F-85 or F-89 certificate of fitness as required. 

The Emergency Preparedness Unit is no longer accepting Fire Safety & Evacuation Plans and/ 
or Combined Fire Safety/ EAP amendments until all individuals listed in your plan hold the new 
F-85 or F-89 certificate of fitness as required. 

DSSI continues to offer the 4-hour active shooter/ medical emergency course to those who 
have not yet taken it. 

To schedule the course or if you have any questions about the Pass It On Program call us at 
212-240-9500.   
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